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Diamond Springs/ El Dorado underground services. 

Robert van der Vijver <info@dekelder1887.com> 
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

To Whom it may concern; 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Tue, May 8, 2018 at 8:48 AM 

We are great proponents of putting all services underground. Our only concern is what happens to the road after? Will it 
become even worse than it is or will you put in side walks and make it look nice such as Placerville's Main Street? 
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